
 

PRESS COMMUNIQUE 

 

Ministry of Arts and Cultural Heritage  

 

CALL FOR APPLICATION 

 

COMMISSIONING OF ARTWORK FOR G20 ART PROJECT – ‘TOGETHER WE 

ART’ 

 

 

1. The G20 Art Project “Together We Art” Exhibition will be organised by the Government 

of India during G20 Presidency this year to celebrate the cultural diversity of G20 members 

and guest countries. In this context, the Ministry of Arts and Cultural Heritage is 

commissioning an artwork based on the theme ‘Vasudhaiva Kutumbakam’ – ‘One Earth, 

One Family, One Future’ to be considered for the G20 Art Project. 

 

2. Mauritian Visual Artists are invited to participate in the call and submit their proposals 

accordingly.  

 

3. The Guidelines for participation are available on the website of the Ministry of Arts and 

Cultural Heritage on http://culture.govmu.org and on http://nationalartgallery.govmu.org  

 

4. Application should be submitted in a sealed envelope and should be addressed to the 

Permanent Secretary, Ministry of Arts and Cultural Heritage, 7th Floor, Renganaden 

Seeneevassen Building, Cnr. Pope Hennessy and Maillard Streets, Port-Louis, with mention 

‘Call for Application – Commissioning of Artwork for G20 Art Project’ on the top left-hand 

corner of the envelope. 

 

5. Proposals should be deposited, in a sealed envelope, in the Tender Box located on the 7th 

Floor, Renganaden Seeneevassen Building, Cnr. Pope Hennessy & Maillard Streets,                 

Port-Louis not later than 14 00 hours on 10 April 2023. Late Proposals will not be accepted. 

 

6. Applicants who have already applied under the Call for Application dated 20 March 2023 

for the ‘Commissioning of Artwork for G20 Art Project – Together We Art’ need not submit 

new applications.  

 

 

 

 

Ministry of Arts and Cultural Heritage 

7th Floor,  

Renganaden Seeneevassen Building,  

Cnr Pope Hennessy & Maillard Streets,  

Port-Louis.         05 April 2023 

http://culture.govmu.org/
http://nationalartgallery.govmu.org/

